
February 25, 2013 

Approval of Procedures for Allocating PPCR Resources on a Competitive Basis 

from a Set Aside 

The PPCR Sub-Committee, having reviewed the document entitled, Procedures for 

Allocating PPCR Resources on a Competitive Basis from an Agreed Set Aside of 

Resources (dated February 8, 2013), approves the procedures. 

The Sub-Committee requests the CIF Administrative Unit to make available, in 

accordance with the approved procedures:  information on the set aside and the agreed 

procedures, a common format for presenting concepts, a timeline for the completion of 

steps, and links to the SPCRs and other relevant information, with a view to facilitating 

the submission of a list of priority concepts to the Sub-Committee for review at its 

meeting in November 2013. 



February 25, 2013 

Approved by Mail: Procedures for Allocating PPCR Resources on a Competitive 

Basis from a Set Aside 

Dear PPCR Sub-Committee Members: 

We are writing regarding the proposed decision approving procedures for allocating 

PPCR resources on a competitive basis from a set aside. 

The time period provided for submission of comments and any objection to the decision 

has now expired.  No objections were received. 

We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the following decision is approved:  

The PPCR Sub-Committee, having reviewed the document entitled, 

Procedures for Allocating PPCR Resources on a Competitive Basis from an 

Agreed Set Aside of Resources (dated February 8, 2013), approves the 

procedures. 

The Sub-Committee requests the CIF Administrative Unit to make available, 

in accordance with the approved procedures:  information on the set aside 

and the agreed procedures, a common format for presenting concepts, a 

timeline for the completion of steps, and links to the SPCRs and other 

relevant information, with a view to facilitating the submission of a list of 

priority concepts to the Sub-Committee for review at its meeting in 

November 2013. 

The finalized procedures are attached here for your reference. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Bliss-Guest  

Climate Investment Funds, Program Manager 

CIF Administrative Unit 

1818 H Street NW 

Washington, D.C. 20433 

www.climateinvestmentfunds.org 
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December 5, 2012 

Decision by Mail: Revised PPCR Results Framework 

Dear SCF Trust Fund Committee Members: 

At its meeting on November 1, 2012, the PPCR Sub-Committee, having reviewed 

document PPCR/SC.11/CRP.4, Revised PPCR Results Framework, endorsed the 

revised results framework and recommended that it be approved by the SCF Trust Fund 

Committee. The Sub-Committee requested the CIF Administrative Unit to submit the 

endorsed revised results framework to the SCF Trust Fund Committee together with the 

Sub-Committee’s recommendation that it be approved. 

Accordingly, the SCF Trust Fund Committee is invited to approve the following the 

decision: 

The SCF Trust Fund Committee reviews and approves the Revised PPCR 

Results Framework, dated December 5, 2012. 

If we do not receive an objection to the proposed decision by December 19, 2012, the 

decision will be approved. 

 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Bliss-Guest  

Climate Investment Funds, Program Manager 

CIF Administrative Unit 

1818 H Street NW 

Washington, D.C. 20433 

www.climateinvestmentfunds.org 
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